We have continued with our regular litterpicks, always im need of more volunteers. Next date is Sunday 18th may at 9.30am.

The HERA committee are working hard behind the scenes still about the roads and how we can improve them. If anyone would like to offer help please do get in touch with the HERA committee members. We are in particular need for road plates to help facilitate repairs to the concrete.

Jamie Dowland is the new project lead taking over from Tony Hampson on the prison expansion.

Jamie.dowland@justice.gov.uk for contact regarding the expansion.

We have a fish and chip van visting the estate on a Wednesday evening at 7pm. It

went down very well with residence.

We look forward to getting the new bin set up opposite the stradishal convenience store.

Next HERA meeting is 19th May 7pm at the cafe. All welcome.